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29th April 2016  
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhienni

Family Service 
Rev Carole Poolman is holding her monthly Family Service this Sunday 1st May at 9.30am, with refreshments being served afterwards.  All welcome.

After School Club

Our After School Club will be starting this Tuesday 3rd May, please book in via email or with a member of staff.

I am attaching all the documents. You will need to complete and return the child registration form, the parent/club contract and consent form if you wish your child to stay in after school club.

If your child needs medicine during after school club you will have to sign a separate form to enable the after school club staff to administer any medicines.  All the documents will also be to view on the school’s website.

Please can you read the Admissions Policy carefully as it does explain about payments/ booking etc.

Reminder that it is the National Literacy & Numeracy tests next week for years 2 -6.
UN Rights of the Child

We have been focusing on this, as part of our global citizenship.  One of the tasks we have given pupils is to discuss this topic with adults, and we would appreciate any feedback.

Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir
Janet Meaden, Headteacher
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St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided


Primary School


Village Road


Nercwys


Mold, Flintshire


CH7 4EW


Tel:01352 752654





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:head.nercwysva@flintshire.gov.uk" �head.nercwysva@flintshire.gov.uk�


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com" �http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com�


Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons
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